
 

 
Work on repairing and renovating our new Bible College location in Cali is underway!  National leaders, 

local pastors and Bible School students are eager to complete the work and begin using the new facilities 

as early as possible!  Contributions can be made for the Bible school via our special project fund “Perdue 

Memorial Bible School/Colombia” either online or by check. 
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Greetings from the Awesome Country of Colombia via the USA! 

We started our fourth deputation a few weeks ago!  We have 

been in Florida and Georgia and met some awesome people 

who have treated us like royalty!  And God has moved in each 

and every service. Two ladies came to the altar, one who 

couldn’t breathe and one who had vertigo. They both began 

worshiping and God healed them instantly! The lady who 

couldn’t breathe began screaming, “I can breathe! I can 

breathe!” The lady with vertigo told me, “The pain in my ears is 

gone!”  Another lady in our evening service was feeling rough 

after heart surgery began jumping around after worshipping! 

God is doing awesome things!  We already miss Colombia and 

are ready to go home, but know we need to share Colombia 

with others. 

You can help us to return to Colombia quickly by becoming a 

new partner with us!  You can enroll or increase your existing 

pledge online at Globalmissions.com  “enroll as a partner”…if 

you are an existing partner, increasing your monthly pledge by 

a few dollars would help.  You can also give to our evangelism 

project by texting “Guidry” to 71777.  Thanks for your prayers 

and support!   
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